
SHREE NARAYANA GURU VIDYALAYA, ODHAV 

(Managed by Shree Narayana Cultural Mission) 

8th October, 2024 

         NOTICE 

                     Garba Competition 

 

                         We are pleased to announce that Shree Narayana Guru Vidyalaya, Odhav will be organizing a Garba 

Competition for students from the Pre-Primary, Primary, and Secondary sections on 10th October 2024. 

Students are encouraged to participate and showcase their traditional Garba dance skills. Further details regarding timing 

and participation rules will be provided by the respective class teachers. 

We look forward to an enthusiastic participation from all! 

 

Thank you for your assistance. 

 

Best regards, 

Mr.Jagdeep Patel 

Principal 

Shree Narayana Guru Vidyalaya, Odhav 

 


